
 

 
 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY – FERNTREE GULLY 

CONFERENCE 

Re – Piety Stall 

We are intending to re-vamp our Piety Stall and would appreciate 

suggestions from parishioners – especially our young families – regarding 

items you may wish to purchase.   Money raised goes direct to our 

Ferntree Gully Conference to help the needy in this local area. 

 

 

 

 

 There is a suggestion box on the check-in table in the church foyer. 

 There will also be a clearance sale of our current stock at reduced 

prices.                 WHY NOT TAKE A LOOK? 

SUGGESTIONS? 

 


